Dear Parent/Guardian
I hope you have had a chance to read the restart plan, this is just some information for P3H.
· School Arrivals.  Start times for Surnames beginning A-F: 8:50am, G-J: 9:00am, K-McL: 9:10am,   McN-R: 9:20am, S-W: 9:30am.
Children must not be dropped off before their set arrival time.  Cars should not be waiting in the turning circle before the beginning or end of school day.  Children only should walk to their entrance independently.  This is the green gate we entered through last Wednesday.

· Children in P3H will finish at 2pm and will leave school as we did on Wednesday.

· Over the summer we published our Getting Ready for School information for Foundation Stage & Key Stage 1 (P3H).  We provided a list of items your child will need for their day to day work.  1 Box File, 1 Sharpener with container with a large & small hole, 1 eraser, 1 pack of Twistable crayons, 1 pack of colouring pencils, 1 Pritt Stick, 1 bottle of Hand Sanitiser, 1 pack of Tissues.

· We follow a Healthy Break Policy at Braidside, this includes fruit, vegetables, bread/crackers, milk or water (Not flavoured).

· All children will be packed lunches for the first few weeks.  If your child is entitled to free school meals a packed lunch will be provided, the menu for these is available on the school website.  When sending lunches, it should be in a plastic lunch box which can be easily cleaned and children can open themselves.

· P3H PE days are Monday & Wednesday, due to current restrictions children will not change clothes for PE, they will change shoes.  Children will have to fasten all shoes by themselves.  On Monday & Wednesday children can wear clothes suitable for PE and change shoes in school.  Children should have gutties/plimsolls/canvas gutties that have a white/light coloured sole or non-marking soles.  Gutties can be sent to school in a bag and hang on your child’s peg.  We will not begin PE until next week.

· All items of stationary/lunches/clothing must be labelled.

· We will try to get out into the fresh air as much as possible therefore a coat with a hood is essential.

Please continue to check the website and our class page for information.
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